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Dear Parents and Carers, Girls and Boys,

This week we celebrated the Opening School Mass. I acknowledge and thank Fr. Joy for presiding what was a lovely
celebration that marked the beginning of the school year but also ask for God’s blessing for the year ahead. Fr Joy
challenged each of us by declaring that even though we may not be able to do great things that have an enormous
effect on everyone, we can do small things with great love and if we continue to make these small actions in our
community it will make a big difference for those around us. 

I have witnessed this time and again with the care and generosity from our Year 6 students when they support their
Kinder buddy. This was in action during mass when the Year 6 students gave a special blessing to our new Kinder
students as we welcome them in an official way into our school and parish community. 

We also acknowledged our new Year 6 students as student leaders who along with the badged captains made a pledge
to lead the school with dignity and integrity. It was a proud moment for our school, and I am sure for our selected
leaders as parents presented them with their leadership badges. Congratulations to our badged leaders and we wish
them every success in their leadership roles in 2023. 

From the Principal
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St Patrick's Catholic Primary School

St Patrick's Asquith
Saturday Vigil 6pm
Sunday 8am, 10am, 6pm

St Bernard's Berowra Heights
Saturday Vigil 5pm

Sunday 9am

Rev Dr Biju Jose, OSH 
Fr Joy Thomas OSH
  Administers of the Parish
 

Weekend Mass TimesParish Clergy

We recognise the Traditional Owners of the land of Hornsby Shire, the Darug and Guringai peoples, and pay respect to their Ancestors and Elders past and
present. 






Parent Information Meetings

Thank you to the parents who attended the Parent Information meetings this week. It was a nice opportunity
at the start of the school year for parents and carers to collectively meet their child’s teacher as well as
provide information to parents and carers about class, grade and school routines and expectations,
curriculum topics and planned events. 
Parents who have important information they wish to communicate to their child’s class teacher before the
Individual Parent/Teacher Meeting takes place later in the semester are encouraged to make an appointment
through the school office. Parents can also communicate information via an email to the school office to be
passed on to the class teacher.

P&F BBQ
Each year the P&F host a Welcome BBQ that is well attended by families in our school community. It is an
opportunity for families to reconnect in a relaxed social setting after the summer holiday break. This year’s
Welcome BBQ is scheduled for Friday 3rd March from 5pm. We look forward to enjoying a sausage sizzle,
jumping castle for the kids and other events.

Uniform Shop
We are very thankful for the dedicated service provided in recent years by our Uniform Shop volunteers
Florence, Fabiola and Lita. They have indicated that they will step away from the role during the year. In
preparation for this, the P&F are seeking new volunteers to take on the role of running the Uniform Shop.
The Uniform Shop volunteers provides a wonderful service for our school community that keeps the prices
as low as possible and the ability to offer the quality second-hand uniform shop sales. I ask parents to
consider creating a team with your friends in our parent community to take on this role. Please refer to the
information included in this newsletter.

Canteen- Subway Special Lunch Order
I thank our canteen supervisor, Megan Rose, for her dedication in her volunteer role in setting up the
canteen and keeping the service running each school week with the support from our P&F and volunteer
parents to help serve. 
This year there are some special lunch order days being organised with a Subway Lunch Deal being our first
on Tuesday 28th February. For $5.50 your child will receive 1 x Subway sandwich (choice of three fillings),
1x Cookie (choice of two flavours) and a popper.  All orders can be made through QKR Only (sorry no cash). 
 Please order by Tuesday 21/2/23 as late orders cannot not be accepted.

Internet Agreement
Internet Agreements were provided this week for all students to take home. A vital aspect of the ongoing
work each school does is to facilitate a safe online working space for the children and staff to operate in. To
support this the school has developed and seeks to communicate clearly understood protocols for our
children, which are known and reinforced by parents and teachers. Such discussions and common
understandings are crucial in keeping our children safe, as well as having clearly understood expectations and
rules.  
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The school has sent home paper copies of the user agreement created by CSBB for the safe use of
technology at St. Patrick’s Asquith. Whilst we seek all families to return the signed documents to school
next week, the value and importance lies not simply in returning them but engaging closely in the
conversations about rules and expectations. 

I urge all our parents to set time aside for these discussions as we do at school. In partnership, we send the
children the important message on all fronts when this takes place and enable them to learn firsthand the
important responsibilities each has.
I ask that the signed forms are returned to school by next Monday 20 February 2023 to allow your
child/ren to continue to have access to digital technology at school.

God bless you and your families.

Todd Vane-Tempest

Principal
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Dates to Remember 



Tuesday 21st February -  Pancake Day
Wednesday 22nd February - Ash Wednesday Mass - 9.45am

Tuesday 28th February - Subway special lunch order day
Friday 3rd March - P & F Welcome BBQ - 5.00pm

Wednesday 15th March - Naplan Begins
Friday 17th March - St Patrick's Feast Day Mass
Wednesday 22nd March - School Cross Country

Thursday 23rd March - School Photos
Friday 31st March- Easter Hat Parade -K, 1 & 2

Thursday 6th April - Holy Thursday & End of Term 1
Friday 7th April - Good Friday

Sunday 9th April - Easter Sunday
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Parish Children's Choir has begun 2023 with a wonderful Mass last weekend with lots of singing and
movement, instruments and actions. We'd love you to be part of this. With the new school year beginning,

you've probably lined up sporting and cultural activities for your children, but this is a unique opportunity for
creative and spiritual development. 

Being part of the Children's Choir means singing at 10am Mass every 2nd and 4th Sunday of each month, as
part of a lively, creative team. The Choir practises every Friday afternoon during school terms from 4 to 5pm

in the church, and everyone from Year 3 and up is welcome. Come to our next practice and register, and
stay to sing and learn and play games and get to know some great young people! If you need further

information call Patricia Smith 9482 7935



SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB

PARISH CHOIR

Playgroup 
Playgroup will be returning on Monday 27th February (Week 5) and will continue to run during the school term

every Monday from 9-10:30am in our Parish Meeting Room. Playgroup offers a creative and nurturing
environment and provides opportunities for unstructured play and story time for children up to the age of 5

years. It is a wonderful chance for pre-schoolers to get a feel of ‘big school’, and parents to find support. We look
forward to seeing you there. 




The current edition we will be closing on Monday 20th February.



There is a link that parents can access - a parent guide to book club that explains how book club works:



https://issuu.com/scholastic_australia/docs/scholastic_book_club_parent_guide?fr=sODVlMDM0NDU5MDI



https://issuu.com/scholastic_australia/docs/scholastic_book_club_parent_guide?fr=sODVlMDM0NDU5MDI
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BEXTRA CURRICULAR


